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You don't often get email from pmcadoo@rcfp.org. Learn why this is important

Paul McAdoo <pmcadoo@rcfp.org>

RE: Freedom of Information Act Appeal, Request No. 23-FOI-00108
1 message

FOIA <foia@tva.gov> Wed, Feb 7, 2024 at 12:56 PM
To: Paul McAdoo <pmcadoo@rcfp.org>

Hello Paul.  As a maƩer of pracƟce, we don’t typically require a formal cerƟficaƟon for requests for expedited
processing.  Any statement would just need to address the points in 1301.5.

TVA generally responds to appeals within 20 business days.  It was necessary to extend the Ɵme in this case
because of the need to consult with Bitdeer, but we do not expect the addiƟonal Ɵme will exceed 10 business
days.

Please let me know if you have quesƟons or need addiƟonal informaƟon.

Sincerely,

Denise Smith

FOIA Officer

Tennessee Valley Authority

400 W. Summit Hill Drive (WT 7D)

Knoxville, TN 37902-1401

From: Paul McAdoo <pmcadoo@rcfp.org>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2024 12:56 PM
To: FOIA <foia@tva.gov>
Subject: Re: Freedom of InformaƟon Act Appeal, Request No. 23-FOI-00108

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL from outside TVA. THINK BEFORE you CLICK links or OPEN attachments. If
suspicious, please click the “Report Phishing” button located on the Outlook Toolbar at the top of your

screen.

Dear Ms. Smith:
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You don't often get email from pmcadoo@rcfp.org. Learn why this is important

What does TVA require for a request for expedited consideration is made pursuant to 18 CFR 1301.5.  Specifically,
what does TVA seek regarding the requirement that such requester "must submit a statement, certified to be true and
correct," under 1301.5(e)(3)? 

Thanks for any help you can provide.

Best,

Paul

On Mon, Feb 5, 2024 at 4:27 PM FOIA <foia@tva.gov> wrote:

Dear Mr. McAdoo – aƩached is a leƩer regarding the Ɵme frame for responding to your FOIA appeal.  If you
have quesƟons, you may contact me at foia@tva.gov.

Sincerely,

Denise Smith

FOIA Officer

Tennessee Valley Authority

400 W. Summit Hill Drive (WT 7D)

Knoxville, TN 37902-1401

From: Paul McAdoo <pmcadoo@rcfp.org>
Sent: Friday, January 5, 2024 5:35 PM
To: FOIA <foia@tva.gov>
Subject: Freedom of InformaƟon Act Appeal, Request No. 23-FOI-00108

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL from outside TVA. THINK BEFORE you CLICK links or OPEN attachments. If
suspicious, please click the “Report Phishing” button located on the Outlook Toolbar at the top of your

screen.

Dear Mr. Eller:

I've attached Ms. Faizer's FOIA appeal for request No. 23-FOI-00108 along with the appeal letter's exhibits.  Please

Case 3:24-cv-00190-TAV-DCP   Document 1-11   Filed 04/25/24   Page 3 of 4   PageID #: 48



let me know if you need anything further.

Best,

Paul

--

Paul R. McAdoo (he/him)
Local Legal Initiative Staff Attorney (Tennessee)
6688 Nolensville Rd., Ste. 108-20, Brentwood, TN 37027
pmcadoo@rcfp.org  • 615.823.3633 • @tnmedialaw

RCFP Legal Defense Hotline
800-336-4243 · www.rcfp.org/hotline

--

Paul R. McAdoo (he/him)
Local Legal Initiative Staff Attorney (Tennessee)
6688 Nolensville Rd., Ste. 108-20, Brentwood, TN 37027
pmcadoo@rcfp.org  • 615.823.3633 • @tnmedialaw

RCFP Legal Defense Hotline
800-336-4243 · www.rcfp.org/hotline
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